Lengemann & Associates, P.C.
Certified Public Accountants
www.lengemanncpa.com

October 1, 2024

Mr. Francis S. Branin, JR
Island School Inc.

PO Box 1605

Boca Grande, FL 33921

Dear Mr. Branin:

We enclose a copy of the Florida confirmation for The Island School, Inc. A Charter School and
Component Unit of the District School Board of Lee County, Florida.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Yours truly,
LENGEMANN & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
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Enclosures

Phone: (402) 592-1236

l? Gold Coast Road, Suite 400 Fax: (402) 592-1424
lion, Nebraska 68046 E-Mail: thefirm@lengemanncpa.com



Receptionist

From: DYLAN HUNTER <DYLANHUNTER@AUD.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 1:49 PM

To: Receptionist

Cc: Randy Hood

Subject: RE: 2024 the island school

Good afternoon,
| can confirm that we have received the 2024 audit report for The Island School.

Thank you,

Dylan Hunter
Senior Auditor

850-412-2767

*In the event your response contains information that may be considered sensitive or confidential pursuant to
Federal or State law, please do not send that information via e-mail. Please contact me to make alternative
arrangements to provide the information.

From: Receptionist <receptionist@lengemanncpa.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 12:00 PM

To: RICK VOSS <RICKVOSS@aud.state.fl.us>

Cc: Randy Hood <rhood@lengemanncpa.com>

Subject: 2024 the island school
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You don't often get email from receptionist@lengemanncpa.com. Learn why this is important

Can you please confirm you received this audit report Friday September 27, 20247 Please contact Randy if you have any
questions or issues.
Thank you in advance,

Timbre Linhart

Lengemann & Associates, P.C.
1410 E Gold Coast Rd, Ste. 600
Papillion, NE 68046

Phone: (402) 592-1236

Fax: (402) 592-1424

www.lengemanncpa.com
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